Department Chairs’ Report 

Committee members present: Cyd McMullen, Carrie Bruno, Ed Nickel, Jay Larson, Norm Cavanaugh, Angie de Braga, Margaret Puccinelli, Bret Murphy, Patty Fox, David Ellefsen, Sarah Negrete, Meachell LaSalle, Richard McNally, Xunming Du, Mary Swetich, Lisa Campbell, Doug Hogan
Guests present: Mike McFarlane
Department Chairs met on January 15, 2009.     

Add/Change/Cancel Online Program – Susanna Dorr demonstrated the new online program that will be used to make additions, changes and cancellations to courses. The online format replaces all paper copies of the current process. Chairs were very impressed and thankful to Susanna for the hard work and time she has put into the development of the program. 

GBC Orientation (INT 100) – Chairs discussed the current format of the orientation course and possible enhancements.  An ad-hoc committee composed of volunteers from department chairs will meet to sort out possible solutions to the matter. 
Strategic Plan – The VPAA distributed a copy of the current mission statements for all areas of the college. Chairs were encouraged to look over the handout and make necessary changes to their department’s statement. 

The VPAA provided a brief overview of the four frames that are part of the strategic plan process. It is now up to departments to set goals and objectives based upon mission statements and institutional goals. The process will be better defined during the two in-service sessions scheduled for faculty and staff.  

